
 

 City of Aurora 

Fall Clean Up 2018 Extended 
     For the Convenience of City of Aurora Residents Only 

 

   Due to the weather-related site conditions on  

Saturday, October 13th and Sunday, October 14th, The Waste Site was closed. 

In an effort to maximize Fall Clean Up for the residents. The site will be open on the 

following dates and times:  
 (East Gate Only & Weather Permitting) 

 
Saturday, October 27th, 2018 

9:00 am – 12:00pm (Noon) & 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

 
 Sunday, October 28th, 2018 

1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
 

Fall Clean up Rates Apply 
 

Fall Clean Up Week 2018 – Questions: Please call the City Hall 402-694-6992               
    

    Fall Hours Begin Wednesday October 24th, 2018: 

                                                          Wednesdays……1:00 pm to 5:00 pm 
            Saturdays ….…9:00 am to 12:00 (Noon) 

       1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
       

Until Further Notice 

 
 


